On April 15, 2007 the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding PL1 - Covered Walkways at Manatee Elementary School:

Question:  Is this the total cost of the covered walkways?

Response:  No. The total cost of the project will be $47,064.00. The $20,000 figure represents the maximum amount the District Commissioner is able to contribute towards the project.  The balance of the funds is coming from the Minor Projects line item in the Capital Budget.
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